Week beginning

14.11.2022

STAR moments

This week's happy leaves go to:

5R:Sarah, for being a fantastic, independent and respectful member of 5R. Sarah comes in with enthusiasm and a positive attitude every day, which is always appreciated by her peers and adults alike. A fantastic role model!

5T: Heny, for his drive to independently research and look up facts about his topic. Every day Henry comes to me with burning new questions about WW2, a fantastic sense of curiosity!

5PN: Shayaan, for being a supportive, kind and caring member of the class. He always goes out of his way to ask others how they are feeling, offers support and uses positive language to make others feel better. Keep it up Shayaan!

Please ensure your child is in school each day. The class with the highest attendance each week will get a special reward.



Our new theme for this half term is Media Mayhem.

In English, we will be role-playing as interviewers and discussing what witnesses would have said about children being evacuated from London during WW2. We will then include this in our news report using direct and indirect speech.

As Mathematicians, we will be multiplying numbers up to 4-digits with a 1-digit number. We will need to continue practising our times tables up to X12 to ensure we are able to use written methods for multiplication.



Swimming

- Children to meet their teacher on the court at 7:50am.
- Departure from school will be at 8:00am.
- We will be travelling by DLR to Stratford.
- We will arrive back to school at 11:00am.

Swimming Kit:

- · Swimming costume/swimming trunks (no bikinis or long shorts or surf suits)
- Towel
- Swimming hat
- · Carrier bag for wet towels and clothes

Children can wear their swimming kit under their uniform in the morning.

Don't forget!

PE is on Thursday so you need to come into school dressed in your PE. kit with black trainers!

Fit Friday is on Friday so you need to come into school dressed in your Fit Friday kit with black trainers!

There will be no PE on Thursday 17th and Thursday 24th November due to swimming

SWIMMING COMMENCES MONDAY 14TH NOVEMBER

All Year Five pupils will go swimming each day from Monday 14th November until Friday 25th November. Attendance is compulsory

Please ensure your child has:
Trunks or swimming costume, which must be skin
tight (no board shorts or bikinis)
A swimming hat
A towel (to be dry each day)

Over to you...Home learning

Don't forget to log on to Mathletics and complete the work assigned to you each day!

Continue to improve your reading skills by logging onto Bug Club each day.

Remember to share a chapter from your favourite book with someone at home too. Strive to achieve your bronze, silver or gold awards on Times Tables Rockstars too.

Keep in touch!

Email:

year5@star.newham.sch.uk
Twitter:@Star_Primary

Website: https://star.newham.

sch.uk/

Phone:020 7476 5336